
 Dunlap High School Music & Theater Boosters Meeting 

 May 3, 2022 

 Attendance: 

 Ken Erdman, Julie Dorothy, Seth Davis, Jenny Carmean, Sarah Kammerer, 
 Jeff Kammerer, Jill Shea, Jason Shea, Angie Mitchell, Sandy Kostouros 

 7:02 Ken Called meeting to order 

 Officer Reports: 

 Secretary’s Report: Read over minutes. No changes needed. 

 Treasurer’s Report: Read over report. 

 Vice President’s Report: Julie Dorothy invited soon to be freshman 
 parents to attend the booster meeting. We are always looking to 
 encourage parents to be involved in our Music Booster Club.  Jill Shea 
 will encourage band parents to get involved in booster club as well. Julie 
 Dorothy worked at Fine Arts night and the event was smoothly ran and 
 well attended. 

 President’s Report: 

 The Show Me Dough needs a fundraising volunteer to coordinate. 
 Evergreen  Fundraiser  needs  a  volunteer  to  coordinate.  Sarah 

 Kammerer volunteered. 
 Open Officer Positions – President, Treasurer, Secretary, 
 Fundraising Chair & Special Events Chair 
 Ken describes liaison positions and board positions responsibilities. 
 Rehearsal Piano is a wonderful addition to our choir program. 
 Sheas gave  recommendations for a sound system for the 
 Theater/Band pit.  Costs range from $9400 to $13,000. DHS music 
 program is currently using Jason Shea’s system. 

 Director Reports: 

 Band-  Jill Shea said events for band are winding down.  Art in the Park 



 was rained out.  The Music program directors will consider a new location 
 for next year and have a rain date as well, possibly in Dunlap. Jazz Band 
 had a great opportunity to perform at 5 points in Washington, IL 

 Orchestra- Same as above.  Orchestra sounded great. 

 Theater- January 2023 musical is Rodgers & Hammerstein  Cinderella  . 
 October 2022 fall play is  A Murder is Announced  by  Agatha Christie & 
 Leslie Darbon.  Willis Barber posted clues on @dunlapstage323’s 
 Instagram story every day leading to the announcement of the productions. 

 Chorus-  Ms. Reece was in a rehearsal during this meeting preparing the 
 students for their Salt Lake City Bag Drag 2022. Itinerary was emailed to all 
 participants and families.  American Legion for Butter Braid distribution 
 went smoothly and a great location. Thank you American Legion for 
 offering your space. 

 Fundraising – Ken Erdman volunteered to help with Trivia Night 2022-2023 
 school year.  New ideas. Perfect Pastries Jon Leman 
 jon@perfectpastries.biz  or Fannie May 

 Next Zoom meeting Tuesday June 7th  @ 7pm 

 Meeting adjourned 7:35 

 Respectfully Submitted, Jenny Carmean, Chorus Liaison 2021-2022 


